
 

 

 

February 14th, 2022 

MONDAY – February 14th      
Red Velvet Pancakes 
 

H  
TUESDAY – February 15th           
Pulled Pork Sandwiches 
 

 

WEDNESDAY – February 16th    
Italian Chicken Soup 
 

 
THURSDAY – February 17th        
No School 
 

 
FRIDAY – February 18th       
No School 
 

 
MONDAY – February 21st      
Chicken Stir Fry 
 

 
TUESDAY – February 22nd             
Chicken Ranch Wraps 
 

 

No School this Thursday and Friday! Pray for 
our Lady Falcons at the MCAA Tournament! 

                                      Open Enrollment 

                                      for 2022-23 

                                      Because you are part of the 

                                                    Heritage family, our assumption 

                                                    for next year is that you will be 

returning for the 2022-23 school year. Payment of registration, 

other fees, and tuition will continue to be made through the 

school office. To complete our online Reenrollment process, you 

will access the FACTS Parent Portal.   

To access the FACTS Parent Portal: Please go to the Parent 

Login on the Heritage website 

• Type in your username and password. If you have 

forgotten your username or password, please click on the 

link provided. Our district code is HCS-MT. 

• After logging in, click on the Family Information button in 

the left menu. 

• Click on the Enrollment/Reenrollment button. 

Completed enrollment and registration fees for current students 

or newly enrolling siblings of current students must be submitted 

on or before tomorrow, February 15th, 2022. After this date we 

will begin filling classes with students from our ever-growing 

waiting pool. We appreciate you completing your registration or 

letting the office know of your plans by this date. 

 

https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx
https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx


  
LOOKING AHEAD 

February 

17th-18th – MCAA 

Tournament - No School 

23rd – Spring Sports Meeting 

24th – Crosscut Ski PE 

Grades 2nd -3rd  

Winter Sports Banquet 

25th – All School Chapel 

  - Mission Trip Sleepover 

  - Axis and Allies 

March 

1st – Science Fair 

6th-12th – Missions Trip 

14th-18th – Spring Break - 

No School 

25th – All School Chapel 

30th – Bridger Bowl Ski PE 

Grades 7th-12th 

April 

1st & 2nd – Production of The 

Hiding Place 

8th-9th – Stillwater Music  

Festival – No School 

21st – Drivers Education 

Meeting 

For a complete list of 

school events visit our 

website and click on 

Student Life/Interactive 

Calendar 

Spirit Week 

Continues this  

Week! 

Spirit Week is 

to encourage our 

basketball teams and  

cheer on the Lady 

Falcons before they  

head to the State  

Tournament in Great 

Falls on Feb. 17th-18th. 

(No School!).  

All students are invited 

to dress and show 

school spirit each day. There will also be a Pep Rally for our 

basketball players Tuesday, Feb. 15th at 2:45-3:15pm in 

the gym. 

Elementary students - you will receive your class color for 

Color Day directly from your teacher. Thank you for your 

support and being part of the Heritage Family! 

 

Lady Falcons Head to State Tournament 

This Thursday and Friday our Lady Falcon Basketball 

team heads to the State Championships in Great Falls! 

We pray for safety and good health as our ladies travel to 

compete in the MCAA Tournament. Congratulations to our 

Varsity Girls Basketball team for earning this spot. May the 

Lord shine through you in all you do!! GO FALCONS! 

https://www.heritage-christian.org/student-life/interactive-calendar.cfm
https://www.heritage-christian.org/student-life/interactive-calendar.cfm
https://www.heritage-christian.org/student-life/interactive-calendar.cfm
https://www.heritage-christian.org/student-life/interactive-calendar.cfm
https://www.heritage-christian.org/student-life/interactive-calendar.cfm


 

 

  

Dress Code 

Reminders 

Thank you to all who are 

adhering to the dress 

code. We have noticed a 

few students still wearing 

sports pants, warm ups, 

sweat pants as well as 

leggings without 

approved dresses over 

top. We are striving to 

keep our standard a cut 

above while honoring the 

Lord. We appreciate all 

students following the 

dress code.  

                                 High School Science 
                                 Fair – March 2nd, 2022 

 

                                             The Science Fair is open to all 

                                         9th-12th Grade students. Poster 

                                         is required and judging will be 

                                         done by MSU scientists. All 

                                         projects need to be approved by 

Mr. Gillis. Participation is voluntary. 

Win BIG prizes including:  

1st Prize: MacBook Pro 

2nd Prize: ChromeBook 

3rd Prize: $250 Amazon Gift Card 

 

GOOGLE Reviews 

HCS Families - we are looking to get more recent reviews 

for HCS on Google searches. If you would be willing and 

able, simply search “Heritage Christian School Bozeman” on 

the Google site. The profile for Heritage Christian School will 

show on the page, including an option to “Write a review” or 

“Add a photo” once you scroll down the page. You will be 

asked to provide a rating of 1-5 stars as well as any 

comments you choose to add. We would appreciate your 

help in spreading the word about Heritage to those who may 

be new to our community or looking for educational options 

in Bozeman. Thanks in advance for your help! 

 

Chocolate Sales Beginning 

The Junior high students are preparing to sell Worlds 

Finest Chocolate. If you are a chocolate lover, get ready for 

supporting your Falcons in this delicious way! This is a 

major fund raiser for the 8th Grade Washington DC trip! 

   

Ski PE 

Bridger Bowl 

Grades 7th-12th –  

March 30th 

Scheduled dates for 

Crosscut (X-Country) are: 

Grades 2nd-3rd – Feb. 24th   



 

Tardy Procedures and Notes           

Parents, we are trying to teach students that arriving on time and ready to learn is an important part 

of school life. Please make every effort to have students arrive on time. 

We understand there are unforeseen circumstances and your student may need to arrive late 

occasionally. (Weather conditions are of primary circumstance and we encourage everyone to take 

caution on these days.) Please have them stop by the front office to check in and give their lunch 

count if they arrive after the bell at 8am. (8:30am on Mondays). Thank you for helping in this. 

    

 

But as for you, continue 
in what you have learned 
and have firmly believed, 
knowing from whom] you 
learned it and how from 
childhood you have been 
acquainted with the 
sacred writings, which 
are able to make you 
wise for salvation 
through faith in Christ 
Jesus.  

All Scripture is breathed 
out by God and 
profitable for teaching, 
for reproof, for 
correction, and for 
training in 
righteousness, that the 
man of God] may be 
complete, equipped for 
every good work. 

           - 2 Timothy 3:14-17 

Drivers Education Coming Up in April 

Heritage Christian School is planning to offer a Driver Education 

class this spring. This class will be Montana Department of 

Justice certified and will meet all of Montana’s requirements for 

Driver’s Education. We are tentatively scheduled to begin 

classes on Monday, April 25th with a mandatory 

parent/student meeting on Thursday, April 21st from 6pm to 

8pm. The last class will be on or about June 8th. To be eligible 

for the class, students must have their 15th birthday on or before 

November 2nd, 2022. The cost of the class will be $400, payable 

to Heritage Christian School, and due by the first day of class. 

You can bring payment to the parent meeting or pay in the 

school office at any time before class starts. 

We plan to hold classes Monday through Thursday at Heritage 

from 6:30am to 8am while school is in session and then from 

8am to 10am after school is out for the summer. Behind-the-

Wheel instruction will be held from 3:30pm to 5:30pm while 

school is in session and then from 10am to 12pm and 12pm to 

2pm after school is out for the summer. Each student will be 

required to attend one session (2 hours) of Behind the Wheel 

instruction for each section of class. That will usually amount to 

one session (2 hours) per week. A sign-up sheet for these drives 

will be available at the parent meeting. If you have a student 

who is eligible and wishes to participate, please contact the 

HCS office at 406-587-9311 or sandy@heritage-christian.org 

 


